
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I consider myself to be lucky to have the opportunity to work at Hunsley Primary which I feel 

is an excellent school for children and staff alike.  

Having worked in Early Years (3 to 5 year olds) for over ten years, I have always enjoyed 

working with young children and believe that by providing an inspiring environment every 

child can achieve their full potential.  

I am in my third year as a TA at Hunsley Primary and I thoroughly enjoy working with the 

children and the team. I feel it is a very friendly school and the staff are always extremely 

helpful. Working closely with the other academies, the school shares the Trust’s vision and 

values.  

I am involved in delivering the phonics lessons in Year 1, as well as nurture groups, speech 

and language and communication development, to promote every child’s learning and 

progress. I have benefited from attending courses related to this to better understand and 

provide for the children’s needs.  

 


